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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

School Disco 
A reminder that the P&C are hosting a disco for our students this Friday evening at the Tomerong School of Arts. Infants 
students are invited to the first session from 5.00pm - 6.30pm followed by primary students from 6.30pm – 8.00pm. A 
permission slip is reattached to this bulletin for your child to participate. Please return this slip TOMORROW if you 
haven’t already done so. 
 
Volunteer Morning Tea 
We hope all our wonderful volunteers can join us for morning tea tomorrow as a way of saying thank you for your 
amazing contribution to our school and students this year. Our morning tea will be held in the 5/6 room at 11am.  
 
Presentation Day  
Our presentation day will be held next Friday, 14 December at Vincentia High School. Students will be transported to 
and from the high school by bus (no charge) and parents, family and friends are invited to join us for a 10.45am start. 
 
P&C Raffle 
A reminder that tickets went home with last week’s ‘Bulletin’ for our fantastic P&C raffle, which will be drawn at our 
Presentation Day next Friday. Please return all booklets and money by next Thursday. 
 
Final Canteen Day – This Friday 
Please note that this Friday will be the final day that our canteen operates for the year. We have been so fortunate to 
have Lorraine take on the coordinator’s role on a voluntary basis and what an amazing job she has done! Thank you 
also to our small but dedicated group of helpers who keep the canteen open. Remember, we are in dire need of more 
helpers so if you are able to donate two hours of your time once or twice a term next year, please see us!  

 

Have a great week,  

 

Rod White 

Principal  

COMING EVENTS  
TERM 4 

2018 

WEEK 8 

Thu 6 Dec -Volunteer Morning Tea - 11am 

Fri 7 Dec -Year 6 Vincentia High School Transition 
-Leisure Sport 
-Last Canteen Day for 2018 
-P&C End of Year Disco - Kindergarten to 
Year 2 - 5pm - 6.30pm, Year 3 to Year 6 - 
6.30pm - 8pm 

WEEK 9 

Tue 11 Dec -Year 6 Jamberoo Excursion 

Wed 12 Dec -Final Leisure Sport 
-Uniform Pool - 8.50 - 9.10am 

Fri 14 Dec -Presentation Day at Vincentia High School 
Hall - 10.45am 
-Year 6 Farewell 

 

This week’s value is 

Congratulations to last week’s winners 
 

Jazlyn and Iluka 

WEEK 10 

Mon 17 Dec -End of Year Picnic - Plantation Point 

Tue 18 Dec -Gold Day - White Sands Park - 11am-1pm 

Wed 19 Dec -End of Term for Students 
-Uniform Pool - 8.50 - 9.10am 

Thu 20 Dec -Staff Development Day 

Fri 21 Dec -Staff Development Day 

TERM 1 - WEEK 3 - 2019 

Tue 12 Feb -School Swim Carnival 

http://www.crm.umontreal.ca/CANSSI/about/logo/
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Congratulations to the following students who have 
earned an Achievement Award: 

TERM 4 

Maroon Achievement Awards (Eight Tall Trees) 

1F - Matthew Fraser 

Blue Achievement Awards (Sixteen Tall Trees) 

KD - Charlie and Flynn 

2M - Michael and Sophia 

2-3K - Lily, Chloe, Celeste and Logan 

3-4B - Bonnie, Kali and James 

4-5D - Tyson 

5-6B - Lily, Jacob, Harry, Nathan and Miles 

Green Achievement Awards (Twelve Tall Trees) 

KD - Sebastian 

1F - Jesse, Cooper, Noel, Savannah, Alexis, 
Deegan and Mariah 

4-5B - Bailey 

P&C NEWS 

P&C Disco 
The P&C Disco is fast approaching and will be held this 
Friday, 7 December at the Tomerong School of Arts. 
If you would like to attend, please complete the form 
below and return tomorrow, Thursday 6 December. 
Tickets are $6 which includes dinner, drink and a lolly 
bag. Glow items and chocolates will be available for 
purchase on the night. 
There will be two sessions: 
Kindergarten to Year 2  - 5 - 6.30pm 
Year 3 to Year 6   - 6.30 - 8pm 
We do require parental supervision at this event, so if you 
are able to stay and help supervise, it would be greatly 
appreciated. We are also asking for donations of cakes or 
slices on the night. 
All money raised by the P&C goes back to supporting the 
students.  
 

P&C Raffle 
We have some fabulous prizes to be won in the P&C 
raffle. Two booklets of 5 tickets were sent home last 
week. Tickets are $2 each. Please return money and 
tickets by Tuesday 11 December. The raffle will be drawn 
on Presentation Day. If you would like more tickets, 
please contact me on 0406 175 541. 
Karley Bailie - P&C Secretary 
 

Canteen News 
Hi everyone, I would just like to thank all the volunteers 
that have given their time to the canteen this year, it has 
been very much appreciated. I look forward to some new 
faces in 2019. 
Just a reminder that the last day for canteen this year is 
Friday 7 December. The canteen will re-open in 2019. 
I would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and 
a very Happy New Year. Have a safe and happy holiday. 

Lorraine - Canteen Co-ordintator 
 

Chocolate Fundraiser 
Thank you to everyone who has participated in the 
Cadbury Chocolate fundraiser. Please ensure all money 
raised is returned by this Friday, 7 December. Thank you. 
Raelene Lewis - P&C President 

 CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 4 - 2018 

LAST DAY - FRI 7 DEC - Lara COMMUNITY NEWS 
Tomerong Kids Christmas Party 
Please join us for a Tomerong Kids Christmas Party at 
the Tomerong School of Arts on Friday 21 December 
from 5 - 8pm. Please RSVP to Tomerong Post Office by 
Monday 10 December for catering reasons. Also, if you 
don’t confirm, Santa won’t know to bring a small gift. 

 

TOMERONG P&C DISCO 
 

Please complete this order form and return, with your payment by Thursday 6 December 
 

 

Cost is $6 per child. This includes dinner, drink and lolly bag. Please indicate if you have any special dietary 
requirements. 
 
 

Student’s Name _________________________________  Year _________________ 
 
Student’s Name _________________________________  Year _________________ 
 
Student’s Name _________________________________  Year _________________ 
 
My younger sibling/s would like to attend (early session only) and pay for their food.  Number of extra siblings _____  
 
I enclose $_____________ ($6/person) 
 
Dietary requirements ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

OFFICE NEWS 
Term 4 Leisure Sports Payments 
Due to the Annual Presentation Assembly being held on 
Friday 14 December, the leisure sport program will now 
conclude next Wednesday, 12 December. Therefore, we 
are seeking to finalise payment for the program and 
request that any outstanding payments be made as soon 
as possible. If you would like to know the balance owing 
for your child, please contact me on 4443 4376. 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
Marg Blair 



 

 

Ethics classes at Tomerong Public School 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Could you be an ethics teacher for Tomerong Public School? 
 
Some of our current ethics teachers are moving on at the end of the year and we are seeking volunteers so 
that classes can continue next year. 
 
Ethics teachers receive full training by Primary Ethics, the not-for-profit organisation approved to design 
curriculum and training for the ethics program. Training consists of a two day workshop and short online 
modules. Lesson materials are provided. Suitable volunteers have an interest in children’s education and 
development of critical thinking skills and must be available at 3pm on Thursday each week. 
 
In Ethics classes, children learn how to think logically, disagree respectfully and support their arguments with 
evidence, rather than act according to blind habit or peer pressure.  
 

Children discuss topic such as: 
 -imagining how others feel 
 -how do we treat living things? 
 -what is laziness? 
 -how do we disagree in a respectful way? 
 -fairness   
 
If you are looking for an opportunity to make a valuable contribution to our school, please visit 
www.primaryethics.com.au or contact me on 0447 068 194 or email nickyheap@hotmail.com. 
 
 
Nicky Heap 
 

  

  

 

http://www.primaryethics.com.au

